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Facilities Management Office

NOTICE &%

Parking Unavailable on 30 Aug 2025 (Sat)

Please be informed that parking in the Main Building and Research Complex will be unavailable on
30 August 2025 (Saturday) due to the Memorial Service for Dr. Henry Hu, our founding president. The
event will take place on campus, and preparations will require full use of parking facilities to
accommodate guests and logistical arrangements.

To ensure smooth operations, please refrain from parking on campus on that day. Alternative
transportation arrangements are encouraged where possible. Thank you for your cooperation.

Facility Management Office
Hong Kong Shue Yan University
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